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CORRECTION TO APPENDIX 3A.1 
Thursday, 17 November 2022, Brisbane: Bank of Queensland Limited (BOQ) advises of 
a correction to its appendix 3A.1 titled ‘Update – Dividend/Distribution – BOQ’ which 
was released to the market yesterday, 16 November 2022. An error was made to the DRP 
Price on page 5 of the announcement, which was listed as being $7.3044. This is the DRP 
Price before the application of the 1.5 percent discount. The correct DRP Price after the 
application of the discount is $7.1948, which will be included in a revised appendix 
3A.1 released to the market today. BOQ will ensure that all participants in the DRP receive 
their entitlement to new ordinary fully paid BOQ shares based on the correct DRP Price. 
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